
  
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 268 
 
 

UPRR Salt Lake City Olympic Revised Operating Plan 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to the upcoming Winter Olympic Games in Salt Lake City, Utah, 
the Union Pacific Railroad and Olympic Safety Committee will be 
imposing the following restrictions between February 9 and February 
23, 2002: 
 
1) No Class 3 Hazardous Material loads will be allowed to operate 
through Salt Lake City during this period.  Any Class 3 hazmat loads 
originating in Los Angeles with a destination of Chicago and beyond 
should be tendered at City of Industry (Domestic) or ICTF 
(International) during this timeframe.  These loads will be re-routed via 
the Southern route through El Paso. 
 
2) No trains will be allowed to operate through Salt Lake City between 
the hours of 6:00pm and 11:00pm due to closing ceremonies each day. 
 
While no Pacer Stacktrain services should be directly affected by this 
curfew each day, it is quite possible residual congestion could cause 
some services to incur a 2-4 hour delay. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer 
Stacktrain 



 


